
 
Welcome back to dance! –                January, 2018 

Important things to know… 
 

• Always wear dance clothes to class. NO JEANS or restrictive 
clothing! Boys; wear sweats, shorts, and t-shirts or tank tops. 
Girls; wear leggings, boy shorts, tights, leotards, tank tops, 
etc. Dress for dance class, not school…When you dress like a 
dancer, you’ll feel more like a dancer!  

 

• Please bring your own H2O / Water Bottles to dance…gotta 
stay hydrated and not waste a bunch of water cups!  

 
• Keep up your consistant class attendance and punctuality! 

 
• New registrations are open for all Recital and Technique classes 

(with space) until Feb 2nd. That date is also the drop/add deadline 
for the semester, as we will order costumes the first week of 
February.  

 
• Tuition is due the first class of every month. Auto payments will 

be charged on the 7th of each month, Jan-May (regardless of 
number of classes in the month). No tution payment will be due 
in June. 

 
• Bring in your too small shoes to our used shoe box to donate or 

trade. Rec dancers, need new shoes? Check out our used shoe 
boxes! 

 
• Mark your calendars for the 16th Annual Spring Recitals!  

Specific call times and show orders will be posted in May. 
(All dates, orders and times are subject to change) 
Company Pictures – Monday, June 4th (at the studio) 

• Dress Rehearsal – Thursday, June 7th, 3:30-10:00pm & Friday, 
June 8th at 4:00pm-5:30pm 
Recitals – 3 Shows! Friday, June 8th at 6:30pm and Saturday, 
June 9th at 1:30pm and 7:00pm (Senior Night) 
All Rehearsals and Recitals will be held at the Pinnacle Performing 
Arts Complex 

 
• For weather related closures, we correspond with BVSD. If 

we need to cancel classes as the weather worsens throughout 
the day/evening, we will always post it on our website 
homepage and all social media,  as well as send an email and 
update the studio Voice Mail.  

  

 
Awesome performances by all our dancers in our Holiday Spectacular! 

  2018 GSSD Dates: 
- Classes start the week of 1/8 
- Costume Fees due: 2/1 
- Spirit Week: 2/12-2/16 
- Studio Closed:  (President’s Day) 

- Spring Break: 3/25-4/1 
- Recital Fees due: 4/1 
- 2018-2019 Company Auditions: 5/21&22 
- Studio Closed (Memorial Day) 
- June Recitals: 6/7-6/9 
- End of Session: 6/9 
 
Follow us on Facebook (Grace Studios School of Dance  
amd GSSD Parents and Friends) or Instagram 
(gracestudiosschoolofdance) or check out our website  
for all things GSSD related -  www.GraceStudios.com 
 

 
  …celebrating life through dance! 

Happy New Year Grace Studios! 


